
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: September 3, 2002 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, David Kowalski, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:20PM 

 
Sally motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30PM 
 
Minutes of previus meeting were not read and accepted as written. 
 
Dan Sullivan Lot 6A-1 Allen Hill Road (PO Box 681 Linwood MA 01525) came in for septic plan 
approval and well permit on new construction.  Has paid bond for driveway cut, but does not 
Have driveway approval as yet.  BOH will approve septic and issue well permit one driveway 
Is approved. 
 
Tom motioned, Dave seconded - Meeting Adjourned 8:20 PM 
 


